Sonja Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 2:28 PM

To: Mike Zimmer; Rob Michaelson; Pete Dollhopf

Cc: Paul Braun; Bill Jindra; Dan Koski; Jill Erickson; Matt Smits; Mike Zimmer; Olivia
Delikowski; Sonja Birr; Steve Herzog v

Subject: Request for Sanitary Sewer Extension on N. Rapids Rd. - South of Fleetwood Dr.

Attachments: Request for Sanitary Sewer Extension on N. Rapids Rd..pdf -

Here is the request letter for the City to extend sewer and water on N. Rapids Rd. from Fleetwood Dr. to the south (1500
Block).

We will be taking this item to the hext PI Committee Agenda to see if they want us to install these facilities and whether
it would be in 2018 or 2019

We did not have any money in the 2018 budget for this sewer extension.



Feb. 9,2018

Mr. Greg Minkel

City of Manitowoc
Engineering Dept.

900 Quay St.
Manitowoc, WI 54220

RE: RANK REVOCABLE TRUST SUE R. 1525 N RAPIDS RD. MANITOWOC,
WIS 54220-1010.

Parcel Number: 814402060
Bill Number: 13391

Location of Property/Legal Description
1526 N. Rapids Rd.

PT GL 3 & 4 COM CTR OF HWY & N LINE GL 4 SE’LY 566.75
TO POB SW’LY 868° NW’LY 300 NE’LY 953.1 SE’LY 425 TO
PO S. 14-19-23

Dear Mr. Minkel,

I am inquiring about the feasibility of extending city sewer and water service to my residence at
1526 North Rapids Road.

In a communication from Manitowoc County Planning and Zoning Department, I have been
advised that my current septic system is failing and needs to be replaced by December 1, 2018.

Due to the expense of this replacement, and as current city service ends less than 500 feet north of
my property, I am requesting information on the possibility of the city extending service to my
residence.

I may be reached at 682-9643 for questions and/or feedback to my inquiry, or to the address
below.

Cordially,
Sue Rank
N. Rapids Rd., EGEIVE R

Manitowoc, WI 54220 . .
FEB 15 2018




